
 

Dear Pastor, Church Family, and Co-laborers, 

 “Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the 

work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.” 1 Cor. 15:58. 

Our desire is to continue to abound in the work of the Lord and to do all we can for His glory in these 

last days. We are asking the Lord to allow us to do even more for Him than ever before. This year has 

already been a very busy one and for that we are grateful.  

 In January, we traveled to Phoenix, AZ to help a couple of our missionaries for a few days. 

We were able to help Bro. Jeff Wilson knock on doors and distribute some literature about his 

services. It was good to be back with his family and see what the Lord is doing through them there. 

We were also able to spend some time with the Goins Family. The Lord is using this family to 

establish a Hispanic church in Arizona City, and they are doing a wonderful work there. From there, 

we were back in NC for a Missions Conference at Cherry Grove B/C in North Wilkesboro, NC. The 

Lord blessed this meeting in a special way, and we are grateful for His help. The Following week we 

were at Sampson CI for a prison revival. We were able to have an afternoon bible study, which was 

well attended each day, and then service each night. The Lord blessed our efforts there and three men 

called on the Lord for salvation. From there we traveled to Florida with Crossing the Streets Ministry 

for a week-long journey across the state ministering to the homeless population. The Lord certainly 

gave us a prosperous journey. We traveled over 1800 miles, gave away over 100 backpacks full of 

supplies plus several more items, and shared the Gospel with many others along the way. We are 

grateful for the Lord’s protection and His provisions throughout this trip. We had stops in Pensacola, 

Gainesville, Tallahassee, and Jacksonville. We saw six people call on the Lord for salvation by the 

end of the week.  

 In February, we were at Columbus CI for another prison meeting. The Lord blessed and we 

had one man come forward and call on the Lord for salvation. Many others raised their hands that 

they needed to be saved but they refused to move and trust Christ. Please pray that the Lord will 

continue to work on their hearts and that they will come to Him before it is too late. From there we 

were at Roberson CI. The Lord blessed in this meeting in a mighty way. We saw nine men make 

professions of faith by the end of the week. The Gospel is still the power of God unto salvation.  

  Our calendar is beginning to fill up with prison meetings, revivals, special services, youth 

camps, and mission meetings. We are praying for the Lord to bless these meetings and we are asking 

Him to enlarge our coasts and allow us to do more for Him than ever before. In May we will be 

taking a group to Scotland to saturate a couple areas with the Gospel. We are very excited about this 

opportunity, and we ask that you pray for God to bless our efforts and give us souls for our labors! 

Also, help us pray that the Lord would bring in the needed funds for this trip. We know God is able. 

  Thank you for your continued support, both prayerfully and financially! We could not do 

what we do without you. Please keep us in your prayers as we endeavor to reach others with the 

powerful Gospel of Christ! If anyone would like for us to come by and give an update to your church 

or if we can be a help in anyway, please feel free to contact us. May the grace of our precious Lord be 

with you always!  

                                               There Is Hope, 

   Todd and Missy McKeehan 

 

JAN-FEB 2024 


